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The induction meeting of the learners of the Study Centre, Prananath College (Autonomous), 

Khordha (1902) was organized on 20.08.2016 (Saturday) at 11.00 a.m. in Maitree Bhawan of the 

college campus after distribution of study materials & Identity Card among the respective learners. 

The meeting was presided over by Dr. Brajabandhu Padhiari, Coordinator of the Study centre who 

invited to the Guests to occupy their respective chair on Dias. 

The meeting was set in motion at 11.00 a.m. after lighting of lamp by the Guests before Lord 

Jagannath. 

Dr. B. B. Padhiari, the coordinator introduced the Guests on Dias before the learners and 

counselors. Dr. Padhiari expressed his hearty welcome & greetings to all the learners & counselors 

present in the meeting with a request to all for their active co-operation. 

Dr. Ch. P.K. Das, Principal, Prananath College (Autonomous), Khordha, the Chief Guest for the 

occasion addressed the gathering emphasizing the aims and objectives of the Study centre. 

Dr. Pratip Kumar Mishra, the guest of honour presented his own feelings & thought relating to open 

University Study Centre out of his past experience as a counselor of IGNOU. 

Dr. Dillip Kumar Nayak, the Regional Co-ordinator and the Chief Speaker for the occasion 

presented all the technical details regarding Open Digital Learning (ODL) system, procedures of 

counselling & Examinations. Dr. Nayak also clarified all the doubts & confusions of learners & 

counselors. 

Learners and counselors introduced themselves with a favourable interaction. 

A number of questions were raised by the learners as well as counselors and discussed in details. 

The participation, discussion, deliberation and presentation of learners, counselors and guests were 

quite satisfactory beyond expectation. 

The meeting was then over at 2.30 p.m. with a formal vote of thanks proposed by Dr. Bindushree 

Mishra, a senior counselor. 


